

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: www.stanhopebarrington.durham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 8th September 2023

Re: Nursery Children attending after school childcare

We have been unable to offer places to nursery aged children in our after school childcare provision due to legal ratio requirements and staffing availability. However, I do appreciate how difficult it is to find after-school childcare in the Dale and therefore we have made some amendments to our internal procedures to allow us to offer a limited number of places in afterschool childcare on an individual basis from this week.

Please note that these places are only available in childcare (with Miss Batson) and this does not apply to specialist clubs.

Your child will be offered a place following a discussion between Mr Storey (Assistant Head Teacher and EYFS Lead) and yourself. This discussion will focus on whether your child has the stamina to remain in school for that long; whether they are independent enough to manage the activities on offer and whether they are emotionally and socially able to cope with the after-school club environment.

I hope that this decision and internal changes will help to support our families with very young children. If you would like your child to be considered for after-school childcare please contact Mr Storey.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross

Mrs D Cross Head Teacher

> Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cai Building, Coble Dean, Royal Quays, North Shields. NE29 6DE





















